
NOTICE OF FILING AN
APPLICATION

Notice is hereby given that on
June  20th  2024,  S&T  Bank,
with  it’s  principal  place  of
business  located  at  800
Philadelphia  St,  Indiana,
Indiana County, PA, filed with
the Pennsylvania Department
of Banking and Securities an
application  for  Letter  of
Authority to establish a branch
at

5817 Penn Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA, 15206

All interested persons may file
comments  regarding  this
application  with  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Banking  and  Securities,
Bureau of Bank Supervision, at
ra-bnbnksbmssnsppt@pa
.gov.   In  order  to  be
considered,  comments
regarding  this  application
must  be  received  by  the
Department of Banking and
Securities no later than ten
(10)  business  days  after
the date of the publication
of this notice.


